SPECIAL SESSION
Monday, April 29, 2024

The Governing Body of the City of Silver Lake met in a special session at City Hall on Monday evening April 29, 2024, at 5:30 PM with Mayor Jonah Bishop conducting the meeting and the following Councilmembers present: Brad Bryant, Kenneth Wade, Jake Fisher, Michael Hamilton, and Larry Ross (5). Also present was City Attorney Todd Luckman. 

Mayor Bishop called the meeting to order and noted the purpose of the Special Meeting was to discuss personnel matters in an executive session. Mayor Bishop provided the notice and consent form for the Councilmembers to execute, to be maintained in City records.

A motion was made by Councilmember Ross to go into executive session for the purposes of personnel matters of non-elected personnel, for the period of 30 minutes, starting at 5:32 p.m. and concluding at 6:02 p.m. with the meeting to reconvene at City Hall, with the City Attorney to be present during the session, all for the purpose of discussing supervision of employees and employee compensation. The motion was seconded by Councilmember Wade and carried.

The meeting reopened at 6:02 p.m. and a motion was made by Councilmember Ross to go into executive session for the purposes of personnel matters of non-elected personnel, for the period of 30 minutes, starting at 6:03 p.m. and concluding at 6:33 p.m. with the meeting to reconvene at City Hall, with the City Attorney to be present during the session, all for the purpose of discussing supervision of employees and employee compensation. The motion was seconded by Councilmember Wade and carried.

The meeting reopened at 6:33 p.m. A motion was made by Councilmember Ross to authorize the Mayor and the City Attorney to make an offer to an employee and negotiate, as is in the best interests of the City, with that employee. The motion was seconded by Councilmember Hamilton, and carried unanimously.

With the noticed business before the Council being concluded, Councilmember Bryant moved to adjourn the meeting at 6:35 p.m. Motion was seconded by Councilmember Wade and approved.

Todd A. Luckman, City Attorney
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